Mobil

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division -2- February 17, 1984

The following information is forwarded in support of this request:

1. NMOCD Form C-102

2. Letter amendment dated 16 Dec 83 between Conoco, the lease
holder and MPTM, the operator

Should there be any further questions, please contact J. A. Morris at
713/871-5350 or S. D. Marino at 713/871-5351.

Very truly yours,
XLW

J. A, Morris
Regulatory Engineering Supervisor

SDMarino:sd
Attachments

cc: NMOCD, District 1 Supervisor (w/attach)
New Mexico Commissioner of Public Lands (w/attach)
Conoco (w/attach)
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